COPY.
Llopt's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

27th April, 1938,

Dear Sirs,

Yacht No,. 847.

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of
your letter of the 25th instant submitting for consideration
one set of plans (Nos. 1 to 9) showing the electric wiring
disgrams proposed for the above Yacht.

These plans are being dealt with and
will be returned to you as soon as possible, but in the
meantime I shall be obliged if you will be good enough
to furnish two additional sets, one for the guidance of
the Society's local Surveyor, and one for record purposes
in this Office,

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

Messrs. Philip & Son Ltd.,
Sandquay & Noss Fngineering Work:s,
DARTMOUTH,

w307 0038




